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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

Non-uniform day on Friday 24th January 2020 – Water Aid UK  

In line with the School Council’s plans for supporting various charities, we will hold our first non-

uniform day of 2020 on Friday 24th January.      

We hope to raise funds for Water Aid UK which will go towards helping 785 million people who 

don’t have clean water close to home.  31% of  across the world do not have clean water 

and 2 billion people don’t have a decent toilet of their own, yet since 2000 2.1 billion people 

have gained access to a decent toilet, things are changing, we can make a difference.  

Key Stage 3 and 4 students will be asked to donate £2.00 to wear ‘normal’ clothes suitable for 

school on this day. Please do make sure the clothes the students wear are respectable and 

appropriate for the school environment; fancy dress, ripped jeans, bare midriffs or shoulders, 

facial and other body piercings and dyed hair are not allowed.  For safety reasons students 

must not wear flip flops or open toed shoes.  Full school uniform for those students on the 

Poetry trip, all lessons will run as normal. 

The next non-uniform day after this will be in support of “Comic Relief” on Friday 13th March. 

Please be aware that we only have one non-uniform day per half-term and, hence, a 

maximum of six in any one academic year.  We have a section on our website under ‘About 

Us/Community and Charity Support’ where you will see further information you may be 

interested to read. 

We hope all our students will join in and raise money for this very worthwhile cause.  If you 

have any queries regarding the above, please contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year. 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that we have a compressed day on Thursday 

23rd January, finishing the school day at 2.30pm and an INSET day on 31st January therefore 

students are not required to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr Martin Brown 

Headteacher 

 

  


